
Week 3, Term 3, 2024

Kia ora e tewhānau.
I hope your Term has started well, and that you enjoy connecting with your
child’s teacher this week during Learning Conversations. These are a great
opportunity to celebrate their achievements and share ideas about how to
support learning at school and at home.

I am happy to connect and discuss any questions or concerns you may have
about your child’s learning or development.

My office is next to Room 14 and I work onsite every day except Tuesday.
Please feel free to pop in for a chat or email me to make an appointment.

Hei kōna mai.

Shelley Dalton
Tawhai School
lsc@tawhai.school.nz
021 360122

‘Questions Aren’t Connections’
If this cartoon feels familiar, you
are not alone.

It’s really common for kids to
respond with a shrug or an ‘I
don’t know’ when we ask about
their day at school. In fact
questions can increase anxiety
in some children. Instead you
might like to try connecting after
school without questions.

By making statements instead they may feel more inclined to
share parts of their day.



‘All Kinds of Minds’
Celebrating Kanorau/Diversity at Tawhai

Thank you to everyone who responded to our ‘All Kinds Of Minds’ survey in Week 1. I
was thrilled by the response and the wide range of topics that parents would like
to explore together.

These included ADHD, anxiety, social skills, Neurodiversity, Dyslexia, big emotions,
sensory needs, transitions and more. Finding a time to meet that suits everyone is a real challenge so we
will be looking at both a morning and evening session later in the term. Watch this space for more
information. If you missed the survey but would still like to be involved please click on the link below for
the Google Form.

★ Please fill out this form All Kind of Minds Event to register your interest and help us to plan a time
that works for most people.

For more information email me at lsc@tawhai.school.nz or pop into my office

Where in theWorld is Shelley onMondays Tuesdays?

I am now part of the UHub team at Upper Hutt Public Library on Tuesdays
9.30-12.30pm.

We had a very exciting few weeks as UHub was selected as a
finalist in the Wellington Regional Community Awards.

On the night, UHub we were humbled to receive Runner-Up in the
Upper Hutt Education category, and Winner of the Upper Hutt
Rising Star Award. This is amazing recognition for the hard work
and dedication from the UHub team and all of our supporters. We
are excited to attend the Wellington Regional Finals in November.

August Empower U Sessions andMental Health Support fromAtareira Trust

Check out our UHub Facebook page or UHub.org.nz to find out more about ‘What’s happening at UHub’.

On the website you can make a booking to meet with a member of the team, or pop in and see us
Mondays 9.30-4 or Tuesdays 9.30-12.30

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdbhFJuMccuBuwpQPGhRlNi5Wa8pTnkG0i8AoajQXHAR_kNHg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.facebook.com/UhubUpperHutt/
http://uhub.org.nz
https://www.uhub.org.nz/whats-on-at-uhub/

